

September 27, 2010

Darren Tracy West Branch PO Box 3230 Saratoga Springs, NY 12866

Dear Darren,

Many thanks for your fine work on the structural repair to The Sanctuary for Independent Media.

We had despaired of finding someone interested in and capable of doing what needed to be done to our century-old building. It was a real pleasure interacting with you and your crew!

Feel free to give any potential clients my contact information if you think they'd benefit from hearing about our experience; I'd be more than happy to talk about the outcome of this project.

Sincerely,

Steve Pierce

**Executive Director**